
 
 

SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
(ADMN. SECURITY BRANCH) 

 
F.No. 1/Misc/2022/SCA(G/S) 
Dated : 08th December, 2022 

 
CIRCULAR 

       
  The concerned officers & staff members of the Registry and all other 

coordinate agencies like CPWD, etc. are hereby notified that on account of “The 

National Annual Stakeholders Consultation on Child Protection” scheduled to be 

held in the Additional Building Complex of the Supreme Court of India on Saturday, 

the 10th December 2022 and Sunday, the 11th December 2022, parking of their 

vehicles will not be allowed in the Additional Building Complex of Supreme Court of 

India on the said dates, instead, such vehicles may be parked in the parking areas of 

the Main Building, Supreme Court of India. 

 
 
           Sd/- 
          (Mahesh T. Patankar) 
                         Additional Registrar (AG) 
Copy to:  All Concerned 


